
 

 

 

 

 

Water Quality Division Receives WateReuse Award 
  

Silverton’s Public Works Water Quality Division received the Community Water 

Champion Award in recognition of the exemplary water reuse system developed and 

implemented at the Oregon Gardens. The award was presented September 10, 2018 at 

the 33rd Annual Symposium held by the WateReuse organization which advocates for 

policies that increase the use of recycled water. Silverton provides treated wastewater 

to the wetlands that were constructed at the Oregon Garden. The water from the 

wetlands is used to irrigate the 220-acre botanical garden.  

WateRuse Awards for Excellence  

 
 

For more information, please contact Steve Starner, Water Quality 
Supervisor, at (503) 873-5439. 
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